
 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF ELKHART LAKE 

SHORELAND CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT 

 
Please take notice there will be a hearing before the Board of Trustees of the Village of 

Elkhart Lake on Monday, March 21st, 2022, at 5:50 P.M. at the Grashorn Civic Center 

located at 84 North Lake Street in the Village of Elkhart Lake to hear a request by: 

 

1. Michael & Nicki Suprick to grant a Conditional Use Permit to Section 

17.13(4) for the rebuilding of their fence in the same location and of same size 

at 546 Point Elkhart Drive; and 

2. The Ad-Hoc Shoreland Committee for the revisions to the Shoreland 

Ordinance about regulating structures below the ordinance high water mark, 

based on a court decision.  

 

More information on these specific changes can be found at the Village of Elkhart Lake 

Offices at 40 Pine Street, P.O. Box 143, Elkhart Lake, WI 53020 or call (920) 876-2122 

with any questions. 

 

All interested parties will be heard. 

Dated this 25th day of February 2022. 

 

Jessica Reilly, Clerk 


